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May 19, 2015
 
Dear President:
 
Attached please find a letter from the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior
 Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges (ACCJC), signed by Vice President,
 Susan B. Clifford, on the action taken by the Committee on Substantive Change at its meeting
 May 7, 2015. 
 
The attached electronic letter serves as your official letter and will not be followed in hard
 copy. 
 
At this time, the ACCJC is also providing notification of all the May 7, 2015 substantive
 change actions taken by sending the “Substantive Change Committee Actions” list to the U.S.
 Department of Education, the relevant state agency, and to programmatic accreditors.  The
 actions list is also being posted on the accjc.org website for access by interested others and
 members of the public.
 
Sincerely,
 
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges
 
Attachment
 
 
Mindy Graham
Accrediting Commission for Community
   and Junior Colleges
10 Commercial Blvd Ste 204
Novato, CA 94949
Telephone: 415-506-0234
Fax:           415-506-0238
E-mail:       mgraham@accjc.org
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